
Meeting MInutes 12/22/20 
 
Attendance: 9 in person and 1 via phone 
Meeting Start: 12:03pm 
 
Minutes 
Minutes approval. Pam motions to approve minutes. Brian seconded. All in favor. Motion 
passed.  
 
Treasurer’s Report 

There is $13,687.19 in the checking account and $20,111.48 in the Money Market 
account. 
 
Secretary Report 

No updates. Everything is online. 
 
Chamber Office 

Cameron Bannon and family have installed the winter banners down mainstreet. Thank 
you!  

The Chamber is looking to purchase a 12’ freestanding ladder.  
The renderings for the fall banners are done. Granite Excavation has sponsored these 

banners. Thank you Granite! 
The Forever LED invoice has been paid for the Christmas lights.  
The Chamber office will be closed through January 1st 2021.  
The Chili Feed has been canceled along with the January snowmobile Fun Run.  
Chamber is looking for more ideas on how to promote Cascade during COVID times. 

Any ideas? Email the Chamber! 
 
Jamboree- Brian 

We will be doing an online auction and no dinner. The snowmobile Fun Run will have 
stations run by Non-Profits. The Chamber will be promoting “Play and Stay” during this time. We 
are also thinking about having a snowman building contest. And/or possibly having a promotion 
going on with local businesses and customers. Customers can bring in canned food to local 
businesses and receive a promotional code for products/services.  

We will be having an events committee meeting on January 4th at noon at the Chamber 
Office.  
 
Food Pantry 
The food Pantry still has about 14-150 families getting meals. They also got their new flooring 
installed. 
 
Rec Center 
Group swim lessons will start back up in February with another 8 week session. Private swim 
lessons are still an option as well.  



 
The next meeting will be on January 12th at noon at the Lakefront.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:53pm.  


